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From the Chair  
 
What a great occasion this year’s Annual Celebration was!  Besides an enthusiastic crowd 

and a lovely venue with good food, it was very special to have Peggy Hanel from the 

Washington (State) Women’s Foundation present our keynote.  Your Steering Committee 

took full advantage of her visit to Erie by having a retreat the following day.  We plied her 

with questions and she responded with helpful, thoughtful recommendations – issues 

WWF had already 

dealt with and     

figured out the     

answers.  Next 

month’s Newsletter 

will elaborate on 

some of the changes 

Steering voted on 

that will become part 

of our organization 

going forward.  

We’ve approved a 

process to, once 

again, allow     

members to vote on 

Grants.  Also, there 

will be changes in 

term limits and group membership structure, and, potentially, a new committee for     

Governance.  All of it, very exciting and motivating.  We trust you’ll be very pleased with 

the results. 

Another thing we discussed and wanted to suggest to you for the approaching Christmas 

Season:  Please consider giving the gift of membership to EWF.  For only $250, you can 

provide an individual membership and an opportunity for a daughter, relative or friend to 

experience the gratification and enrichment of being a member of Erie’s premier women’s 

philanthropy group.  A gift in the true spirit of the season.  In the meantime, make sure 

you get your RSVP in for the Holiday Party on December 11. 

~ Robin Scheppner 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Membership Spotlight 
 

Even as the youngest member of the Erie Women’s Fund, Katherine Peters understands 

the importance of philanthropy and collective giving. Katherine joined EWF earlier this year 

in order to be part of a group that makes a lasting impact on the Erie community. In    

addition to serving on the Grants Committee within EWF, Katherine stays busy at        

Mercyhurst Prep by serving as VP of the National Arts Honor Society and as             

Communications Officer (who handles outreach and social media) within the Student  

Government. 

What does philanthropy mean to you? 
I was able to witness and understand philanthropy at a 
young age by watching my mother and grandparents 
give back.  To me, philanthropy means giving what I 

can and helping when I can. 
 

Why do you participate in EWF? 
Being part of EWF has allowed me to learn the past 

successes of this organization, while actively improving 
the community for the future.  I enjoy having input in 

something that is bigger than me, and I see the impact 
that EWF can make.  It goes beyond volunteering – it’s 

a collective impact. 
 

What do you love most about Erie? 
I love the new ideas that are being integrated into the Erie Community. I see foresee 

growth, improvements, and, most importantly, potential. 
 

~Courtney Steding 
 

MEMBERSHIP REMINDER  
Your membership renewal will always be on the Erie Gives Day.  

 
 

Grants 
 

The Grants Committee recently awarded four 'mini-grants' totaling 
$14,822.91. Once again, we had a very diverse slate of applications to 

consider. The Grants will be awarded to: 

¶ Erie County Vocational Technical School Foundation for                                       
Career Street Worksite Tour Deployment 

¶ Millcreek Education Foundation for Crack the Code 
¶ Sight Center of NWPA for XSightablities Sports Camp 
¶ St. Martin Center, Inc. for Early Learning Center        

Supplies 



All of the grantees will be invited to our Holiday Celebration and updates on the projects 
will be featured in upcoming newsletters. 

 
Special thanks to all of the EWF Members who participated in the process - Tammy  

Batchelor, Kathy Dammeyer, Susan Forquer, Sherri Gould, Anita Kuchinski, Terri Lubahn, 
Lisa NeCastro, Chairperson Janet Peters, Annalynn Shuttleworth, Courtney Steding and 

Linda Terella. Their dedication and commitment to our Mission is invaluable. 
 

The Request for Proposals for our 2019 Major Grant will be released in February.  Watch 
for exciting details and how every member can participate! 

 
~Janet Peters 

 

You don’t have to be a superhero to be a  

Wonder Woman! 
 

This year, give the gift of opportunity to the hard-to-shop-for women in 

your life. 

 

A membership to the Erie Womenôs Fund is literally the gift that keeps on 

giving! Click here to give. 

 
We hope you will join us for our holiday party on December 11th at the 
Bel-Aire Clarion.  It is a wonderful time to celebrate the season with friends and fellow 

philanthropists!  We will also meet some of the recipients of our mini-grants and present 
our UNWRAPPED gifts to the Neighborhood Art House.  There will be light hors d’oeuvres 
and a cash bar.  Please RSVP as it is so important that we have an accurate count.  Thank 

you and we look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eriecommunityfoundation.org/donors/give-today/give-to-a-nonprofit/erie-womens-fund


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Helping others so they may help themselves 
 

When considering your end of the year gifts, please remember the Erie Women’s Fund. 
Through your generous donations, we will continue to grow and further our mission of 

empowering women, children and families in our community.  Thanks to you, dreams do 
come true for those less fortunate than ourselves. 

 

 
 
 

For all EWF events, RSVP to Breanna Watts at 
bwatts@eriecommunityfoundation.com                                                                  

 or call (814) 454-0843. 
 

Visit the EWF Website by clicking here. 
 

mailto:bwatts@eriecommunityfoundation.com
https://www.eriecommunityfoundation.org/partners/erie-womens-fund

